
Hello Room Four Families, 

Thank you so much for generously giving to our classroom 

through the Kiss the Pig event.  We were able to purchase 

many needed items to add to our Practical Life and Cultural 

areas.  Your children are really excited for the new items that 

we will be adding to the classroom. 

This month we will continue our grace and courtesy lessons by 

talking about gratitude and things we are thankful for. We will 

be focusing in more detail on ways we can help in our 

classroom and at home.      

Important Dates 

NOVEMBER 3-17  

Food Drive Collection 
 

NOVEMBER 11  

School Closed-Veteran’s Day 

 

NOVEMBER 18  

Spirit Day—Western Dress-up Day 

 

 NOVEMBER 23-25  

School Closed 

Thanksgiving Break 
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Contact Information 

Rachelle Wilkins 

rachelle@montessoriacademyidaho.com 

 

Office:  208-344-0004 

Web: Montessoriacademyparkcenter.com 

Quote of the Month 

“The child who has felt a strong love for 

his surroundings and for all living 

creatures, who has discovered joy and 

enthusiasm in work, gives us reason to 

hope that humanity can develop in a 

new direction” Maria Montessori 

UNITS OF STUDY 

Continent of Europe 

Mammals 

Artist—Pablo Picasso 

Music—George Frederic Handel 
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